
 

 

 
 
 

 
30th November 2020 

 
 
Dear Parents and Carers  
 
I hope you are keeping resilient and positive in these difficult times. The staff and students 
continue to be amazing with their ever present ‘can do’ approach.  
 
We have had many of our EHCP meetings and it has been good to see parents and carers 
attending either virtually or face to face. Changing the majority of the EHCP meetings to 
virtual meetings was a major challenge and I would like to thank all those involved for 
helping us to achieve this successfully.  
 
There are two important date reminders:  
 

• Buffet in a Bubble – Wednesday 16th December  Our Key Stage bubbled version  

                                                                                  of our usual Xmas Buffet  

 

• Last day of term –     Friday 18th December          Leaving time will be 1:00pm  

 
We have not only been busy with the students but have also made improvements to the 
College site. The Astro turf is now in regular use much to the delight of both Key Stage 4 
and 5. We have also put in the necessary paths needed at the St Johns entrance and by the 
outdoor cabin. We hope to make further developments with the site in the new year.  
 
Finally, thank you for helping our young people cope with these strange times as we 
endeavour to move them all in the right direction. Let us hope the move out of Lockdown 
next week will be a sign of a really good final three weeks of the term.  
 
 
All good wishes  
 

 
 
Mr Jon Hutchings 
Acting Head of College                                                                                                                                         


